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6 September 2023 

 
Dear Parents and Caregivers 

Ordering your child’s Year 12 resources with Box of Books 

We are pleased to announce our continued engagement with Box of Books for the provision of 
digital and physical education resources for the 2024 academic year. The Year 12 2024 booklist is 
now open for you to complete your order.  

Students will have access to prescribed digital textbook resources from the first day of term via their 
Box of Books account. The school will pre-purchase these resources on your behalf.  

‘Mandatory’ and ‘optional’ physical books are available for purchase as indicated on the booklist. 
While optional physical resources are not mandatory to purchase, a significant discount is offered on 
these titles, should you wish to do so.  

Please note orders placed for physical books and resources before Friday 8 September 2023 will be 
delivered by the commencement of Year 12 ATAR courses on Monday 30 October 2023. However, 
please note that most resources will not be required in full until the commencement of the 2024 
school year, meaning there is still plenty of time to place orders.  

Steps to order:  

1. Visit  Box of Books Shop to log into your existing parent/guardian account or create a new 
account if it is your first purchase.    

2. Add each student, including school email if possible, and nominate school and year group  
3. Select the items you wish to purchase from the booklist shown  
4. Use the checkout to organise postage direct to your nominated address and complete 

payment 

http://www.corpus.wa.edu.au/
https://shop.boxofbooks.com.au/
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For further assistance, please see this short informative guide on How to Purchase Books or contact 
the Box of Books team through the in-app support function as shown below. 

If you have any queries regarding the Year 12 booklist, please do not hesitate to contact the relevant 
Head of Learning for a particular subject. Alternatively, you are most welcome to contact me directly 
should you have broader queries about the booklist.  
  
Yours sincerely,  
 
Jenny Miraudo 
Deputy Principal Teaching & Learning 
T: +61 (8) 6332 2500 
 

 

http://www.corpus.wa.edu.au/
https://help.boxofbooks.io/en/articles/4271951-how-to-purchase-books

